From: Jim LeVan <jlevan63@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, January 25, 2010 4:14 PM
To: secretary @CFTC.gov>

**Subject:** Don't make any Changes!!

## Dear Sir,

I have been informed that drastic chaanges are being proposed for the FOREX. I have just started inot this market with a very small amount of cash that I borrowed. I am retired and on social security. This is my only income to add to me s/s so that I can still maintain my standard of living. My house is presently in forclosure and htis will make the difference to whether I continue living here or moving to a shack. PLEASE DON'T MAKE ANY CHANGES TO THIS FOREX.

THANK YOU

--

Jim LeVan jlevan63@gmail.com merritt island, Florida 321-453-1123